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From: Tripp, Anthony
To: "Jeff W. Smith"; 
cc: Kraemer, Janine; Kothur, Bheem; White, John; Tracy DePaola; 
Subject: RE: AERC.com | Mercury Recovery Facility Permit | FLD 984 262 782
Date: Monday, November 14, 2011 6:04:00 PM


Mr. Smith,
 
As was discussed during the teleconference earlier today and requested in the attached e-mail, a 30-day 
extension is granted to submit a complete reply to the items in the Request for Additional Information 
document of September 20, 2011.  While your intent is to submit your replies within a much shorter time 
frame, the 30-day period is being granted to provide sufficient time for any unexpected contingencies. 
 
Anthony R. Tripp, Ph.D., P.E.
Professional Engineer III
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section
(850) 245-8766
 


From: Jeff W. Smith [mailto:JWS@envirostrat.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2011 4:01 PM 
To: Tripp, Anthony 
Cc: Kraemer, Janine; Kothur, Bheem; White, John; Tracy DePaola 
Subject: AERC.com | Mercury Recovery Facility Permit | FLD 984 262 782
 
Good Afternoon,
 
As discussed during our conference call regarding the comments and questions on the First Notice 
of Deficiencies letter, AERC is requesting an additional thirty (30) days to allow for completion of 
all modifications and/or additions to the outstanding permit application.    As such, AERC intends 
to submit the updated renewal application on or before December 21st, 2011.
 
We appreciate your consideration and authorization of this request.
 
Once again, we appreciate your time earlier - your input was very helpful.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jeffery W. Smith, P.E.
Environmental Strategy Consultants, Inc.
1528 Walnut Street, Suite 1812-1818
Philadelphia, Pa. 19102
215-731-4200
215-789-3040 (direct)
484-560-0283 (mobile)
215-731-4207 (fax)
www.envirostrat.com
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